Caddo Sheriff's Office to sell animals

Thursday, June 16, 2011

Several animals that were released to the Caddo Sheriff's Office by their owner will be auctioned off on Monday.
The Sheriff's Office will accept sealed bids on the animals from 8 a.m. until noon June 20 at the 4910 North Market
Street substation.

The animals, two female donkeys and a 14-year-old black and white paint mare, will be available for viewing at the
substation on the morning of the auction.

For more information contact Sgt. Doyle Smith at 681-1120.




